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Tony, 

Thanks for sharing the Draft Order. 

I do have one comment to correct the name of the Airport Authority.  At the top of Page 5 of 
the Draft Order – it states that “additionally, two other storm drains owned by San Diego 
International Airport Authority, are located on airport property but run through MCRD San 
Diego and discharge to the Boat Channel.” 

The correct name for the Airport Authority is “San Diego County Regional Airport Authority.” 

I might also suggest that you revise the sentence slightly to read: “Additionally, two other storm 
drains owned by San Diego County Regional Airport Authority originate on airport property but 
run through MCRD San Diego and discharge to the Boat Channel.” 

Please let me know if you would like me to submit this as an official comment by email to 
sandiego@waterboards.ca.gov with attention to Tony Felix and indicating "Comment - 
Tentative Resolution No.R9-2017-0106” in the subject line. 

Thanks. 

Richard Gilb 
Manager | Environmental Affairs Department 
T 619.400.2790  
rgilb@san.org 
San Diego International Airport – SAN 
San Diego County Regional Airport Authority 
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